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Dear University of Canterbury Alumni,

On behalf of the Malaysia New Zealand Business Council, and as the Chairman of the MNZBC,
I am pleased to invite you all to attend the Waitangi Day Dinner, which will be held on Monday,
6 February 2006.

The MNZBC has only recently managed to finalise all sponsorships to bring in one of New
Zealand's very talented and exicting vocalist musicians - Phil Madsen, to perform specially on
Waitangi Day.  Phil will be accompanied by his personal Keyboardist, and they will both be
backed by Members of the Orchestra Kuala Lumpur.

As most of next week will be public holidays, the MNZBC has limited time to "market" this event,
and therefore, the MNZBC look forward to your support in attending this event.  It would be
great if you can gather up some family members, friends and business associates to make up a
table, if you can, to assist the MNZBC in the overall attendance.

Please refer to the attached Flyer for more information.  We would appreciate it if you could also
send on this Flyer to other NZ Universities alumni that you are in contact with, who may not be
on our mailing list. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me, or Doris, if you need any further information.

Looking forward to seeing you all!

Many thanks.

My kind regards.

Richard Tankersley
President
UCAM
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